
 
 
2nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE: ‘Ghost Stories’ Theatre Visit Year 10 and 12 Drama Students 
 
I am writing to invite your child to a production of Ghost Stories at The Wycombe Swan, on Wednesday 11th 
June.  Although not compulsory, it is an exciting opportunity to see a professional performance that has an 
amazing cast and demonstrates many of the elements that are used in the Drama course. We appreciate 
that this trip is during one of the mock exam weeks, but the performance is only on for one week. 
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £27 for the theatre ticket. There is no obligation to contribute, 
and no student will be treated differently if their parent / carer is unwilling or unable to pay. However, the 
trip may not be able to go ahead if we do not receive enough contributions.  
 
To make payment and complete the MS Consent Form please log on to WisePay. The deadline is Tuesday 
22nd April. The trip will then be closed. 
 
We will meet the students outside the front entrance of The Wycombe Swan at 7:15 pm, where we will give 
them their tickets. Students must be collected at 9:30 pm from outside the front entrance of the theatre 
unless you have given permission through the MS Consent Form for them to make their own way home.  
 
The usual standard of good behaviour is expected of students throughout the visit, including during the 
performance when students will be encouraged to following theatre etiquette. Sanctions will apply in the 
unlikely event that students do not behave as we expect. 
 
Students can wear their own clothes, but these must be appropriate for the theatre. Students should eat 
before they get to the theatre as there will be limited time once we enter the theatre. Once in the theatre, 
the students will be expected to stay in the building. The trip aims to be inclusive of all students, regardless 
of any special educational, medical, or other need. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mrs D Chenery 
Head of Drama 
 
 
 


